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25 March 2025
Road Closure – Elmham Road, Billingford
Elmham Road will be closed from 7 April to 9 April 2025 from the junction with Bintree Road to the junction with Worthing Road for footway repair works.
Due to the narrow road, the entire carriageway will need to be closed, and a signed diversion will be in place for the duration of the closure.
The diversion will be B1145 Elmham Road, B1145 Billingford Road, B1145 Back Lane, B1110 Holt Road, B1110 Pump Street, B1110 Broom Green Road, B1110 Bridge Road, A1067 Norwich Road, B1145 Billingford Road, B1145 The Street and vice versa. Any residents east of the property “Tamarisk” should access their properties via The Street and the east side of the closure, all other properties should gain access via the west side of the closure.
The County Council thanks people for their patience while this footway repair work is carried out.
The work which will cost £2,350.00 will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s Infrastructure Department and their contractors.
For further information:
Tom Forster, Area Technician, 0344 800 8020.
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks
If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 8020 or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will do our best to help.



 

